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WSWS Officer and Committee Report (Hawaii Meeting 2010)

March 8-11, 2010
Office or Committee Name:  Program Committee

Officer or Chairperson Name:  Joe DiTomaso
Date of Preparation:  Feb 27, 2010
Committee Activities during the Year:

The 2007 meeting had 380 registered, 90 oral presentations and 60 posters (total 150)
The 2008 meeting had 328 registered, 126 oral presentations and 56 posters (total 181)
The 2009 meeting had 320 registered, 105 oral presentations and 67 posters (total 172)
The 2010 meeting has 240 registered + 32 spouses, 116 oral presentations with 4 cancellations for a total of 112 oral presentations, 71 poster submissions with 4 cancellation and 3 additions for a total of 70 posters. There are an additional 15 presentations in the Thursday symposium.  In total, there are 70 posters and 127 oral presentations (total 197). There are also 27 people signed up for the Gorse tour. The other two tours were canceled due to lack of registration (only 5 registered for each trip).
For the General Program:  

General Session:

Introductions & Announcements – Joe DiTomaso
Welcome to Hawaii – Phil Motooka (I contacted the Big Island major Mr. William Kenoi and although his staff person indicated he was available, they have not returned my repeated calls or emails)
Presidential Address – Jesse Richardson
Science Policy Update – L. Van Wychen

Threats to the coral reefs of Hawaii – Dr. Cecilia Smith 
Transgenic Papaya, how it saved the industry – Dr. Dennis Gonzalves
Two symposia are being considered:

· Kochia scoparia: Enhanced Threat in Western North America (~3.5 hrs) Wednesday afternoon – Phil Stahlman and Kassim Al-Khatib 

· Ecology, Impacts and Management of Arid Perennial Grass Invasions.  Thursday all day – James Leary. Thus far, 48 people have registered.
Recommendations for Board Action:  Need to approve the two symposia for the 2010 meeting.
Budget Needs: $3000 was provided by the Board to cover speaker travel to the Thursday Symposium. An additional $2000 was provided by the National Park Service, courtesy of Rita Beard. Budgeted a total of $5000 for travel for speakers.
Suggestions for the Future:  Need to revisit the Symposium committee. May be better to have this as an ad hoc committee with the Program Chair as a member. 
Suggested Changes in Operating Guide:  None
Current Committee Members:  Joe DiTomaso, Ed Peachey, Pat Clay
Name of Person Preparing This Report:  Joe DiTomaso
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